HOMICIDE INVESTIGATION

RACHEL MORIN

DETECTIVES WITH THE HARFORLC
SHERIFF’S OFFICE CRIMINAL
INVESTIGATIONS DIVISION ARE

REQUESTING THE ASSISTANCE OF THE

GENERAL PUBLIC FOR INFORMATION
REGARDING THE RECENT HOMICIDE OF
N ON SATURDAY AUGUST 5,

HOURS OF 5:00 P} ) 11:00 PM, ON
NEAR THE MA AND PA TRAIL OFF THE
WILLIAMS ST. AND ELLENDALE ST.
PARKING LOT, ARE ASKED TO SEND
ON TO THE TIPLINE. IF
VAY HAVE
S IN THE AREA,
ITACT

DETECTIVES.

IF YOU COULD BE OF ANY ASSISTANCE IN THE INVESTIGATION OF
THE RACHEL MORIN HOMICIDE, PLEASE EMAIL ANY PHOTOS,
VIDEO, OR CONTACT INFORMATION TO

SHERIFF JEFFREY R. GAHLER



